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TOWN OF OCEAN VIEW PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY the Board of Supervisors of Elections at their meeting on March 14, 

2025, in the Town of Ocean View, that Steve Cobb, District 1, and Colleen Twardzik, District 2, ran 

unopposed and are elected to the Council of the Town of Ocean View as of March 12, 2025. 

 

THE ELECTION SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 12, 2025, IS HEREBY CANCELLED. 
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